Outdoor Science School Clothes Closet

As Lee's Qutdoor Science School date is approaching, you will have the
opportunity to visit the District "Outdoor Science School Clothes
Closet.” Over the past several years, the closet has accumulated
jackets, pants, boots, gloves, and many other clothing items your child
may need while at OSS.

The closet will be open for your child to try on and "check” out clothes
to use during our time at OSS. Both you and your child must be there
to try on and check out clothing.

Location: Rossmoor Elementary School
3272 Shakespeare Drive

*You can enter the parking lot of f of Shakespeare and can park in the
parking lot. The Closet is located at the end of the parking by the
bike racks and before the exit. It is a room on the end of a classroom
building.

Date: Tuesday, February 11™ from 4:30-5:00pm

Clothing return to Lee date: MUST Return Mon., March 9™
and clothing items should be cleaned - ready for next school
To use.

If you are unable to make the assigned date, or have any
questions you can contact the OSS Coordinator, Mrs. Salter,
at asalter@losal.org, or you may speak to your child's 5™ grade
teacher.




